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I am the Board President of a 25 unit building in Brooklyn. I joined my HOA because our

management was a mess. Our elevator and intercom were broken for months. I had no

visibility into what was going on with our maintenance, vendor contracts, or finances.

One of the first things we did my first year on the Board was hire REM.

We are so glad we found REM. It's been night and day. REM has a team of experts

ready to help with anything related to insurance, vendors, unit owner questions, and

more. REM's communication is their strong suit and they are on top of the myriad

concerns from our building. REM has a vast network of reliable vendors to solve any

maintenance or repair. Above all REM is always willing to help. Thank you REM!


